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FCL Tech will be working together with the University of California San Diego 
HPWREN staff that operates microwave license WPXR338 to assess the impact of 6 GHz Wi-Fi 
on the FS link.  FCL Tech will limit the Wi-Fi operation to within or close to the link boresight, 
and relevant sidelobes.  Operation will never be more than one mile away from the link and 
usually much closer.  FCL Tech has researched potential impact on nearby FS sites (licenses 
KCU36 and KBF48 – both licensed to the State of California) and by limiting operation to the 
boresight as described above we do not expect any impact to neighboring FS links.  We plan on 
coordinating with this licensee using the Broadcom AFC.   


